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I have been an active member of PECG for Unit 9 for a good 2 years 
now, almost as long as I have been working as an Associate Safety 
Engineer for Cal/OSHA. While I have not made it to any in-person 
events and meetings, I am hoping to get more involved in the 
organization to meet safety professionals with similar passions and 
forward-thinking innovative mindsets like me. I have been closely 
following all of the developments and I genuinely want to be involved 
in the Orange County Section to make a meaningful impact for safety professionals within our 
region. Our work is always in high demand and is a true team effort and PECG has provided me 
with new ways to get involved in my safety professional field that I otherwise had not done in my 
previous safety management and leadership experience in the private sector. I am a committed 
PECG member who thinks outside of the box and truly wants to make a positive difference in the 
livelihoods, safety and security for the workforce of California. 
 
I have been a passionate hard working safety professional for a solid 14 years' experience in 
combined private and public sectors. I am seeking to gain valuable experience with PECG and all 
the great opportunities afforded through the organization in this role. I feel very blessed and lucky 
to be able to serve the State of California to protect worker health and safety. I look forward to 
making a meaningful impact with PECG by playing more of an active role in the happenings of 
PECG Orange County Section to meet talented safety engineer professionals who have similar 
forward-thinking mindsets to meet goals and promote PECG priorities. Previously I served as 
Safety Chair & Safety Board Member with Industrial Environmental Coalition of Orange County 
from 2019-2022 making a meaningful impact to boost awareness of importance for employers to 
be in compliance with Cal/OSHA regulations. I intend to bring that same success to represent 
safety engineers serving in PECG Orange County Section. 
 
 
 
 
 


